
Application PPINPL-1  
 

 
January 22nd, 2002 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division,  
Application Processing Branch,  
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Request for Deferring the Grant to March 13th 2002 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
On behalf of our customer Nokia GmbH Germany we kindly ask you to change the date of deferral of 
the grant to the date 13th of March 2002. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and anticipated cooperation. We are very much looking forward to 
working with you on this project. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Karin Silberhorn 
 
Project Engineer 
 
CETECOM GmbH 
Im Teelbruch 122 
45219 Essen, Germany 


